
Keeping your children safe on the Internet 

E-safety is an important part of keeping our children safe at All Saints. We teach all 

pupils to stay safe and behave appropriately online. Here are some ideas of how you can 

help keep your children when using technology at home: 

 At school we use the smart rules to help children remember how to keep safe; 

we suggest you use them at home too! 

S - SAFE – Keep all your personal information such as your full name, address and 

passwords safe so that no one can find them. Also remember to log off the computer. 

M – Meet – Never arrange to meet anyone online 

A – Accept – Do not accept any requests or emails from people you don’t know in real 

life. Just delete them or block them and tell an adult. 

R – Reliable – Remember not everything you read on the internet is reliable. 

T – TELL – Most importantly tell a trusted adult if anything is worrying you. 

 Using search engines at home 

No search engine is 100% safe but these are considered to provide safer search 

results.    

CBBC 

Kids Yahoo 

Remember Google offers a safer search. Click on 

search settings under the settings link at the top of 

the right page.  

 

  Gaming    

When children are accessing games via Xbox LIVE, make sure the privacy settings are 

set up.   Click here for more advice on this. 

 Useful websites to find out more information  

http://www.ceop.police.uk/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

http://kidsmart.org.uk/parents/  - This website has advice for how parents can keep 

children safe on tablets, smartphones and gaming devices!   

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/find/
http://kids.yahoo.com/
http://support.xbox.com/en-US/my-account/security/xbox-360-online-safety
http://www.ceop.police.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://kidsmart.org.uk/parents/

